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2025 Summer Law Clerk Applications 

Barnhouse Keegan Solimon & West LLP is seeking a summer law 
clerk for 2025.  This is a paid, in-person, full-time clerkship from 
mid-May to mid-August 2025, dependent on school schedules. The 
position is open to current 1L or 2L students. Candidates should 
possess strong writing and analytical skills and a demonstrated 
interest in federal Indian law. The clerkship will provide an 
opportunity to work on a wide range of legal research and writing 
assignments supporting the Firm’s litigation and transactional 
practices.  

If interested, send a cover letter, resume, transcript, and writing 
sample (please limit to 5 pages) to jrogers@indiancountrylaw.com, 
by Friday February 28, 2025. Applications will be considered on a 
rolling basis.  

About the Firm: Barnhouse Keegan Solimon & West is a full-
service law firm based in Albuquerque, New Mexico, dedicated to 
serving native people, tribal and business interests throughout the 
United States. Our team of attorneys brings a wealth of expertise 
addressing Indian law issues and the specialized needs of native 
tribal governments and entities.  


